
	
	
	
Will	you	join	God	in	changing	Atlantic	Canada	one	neighbourhood	at	a	time?	

	
Important	Notice	regarding	the	COST	of	LINK	starting	in	2016	

	
	
	
	
Hello	Clergy	Families,	
	
We	are	so	thankful	for	you	–	for	all	the	ways	you	invest	in	your	own	families,	your	churches,	ministries,	
and	communities.	We	continue	to	be	here	to	support	you	and	help	you	join	God’s	activity	in	your	
neighbourhoods.		
	
LINK	has	been	giving	teens	an	escape	weekend	for	11	years!		
LINK	is	place	for	clergy	teens	to	get	away,	have	fun,	and	connect	with	others	who	are	experiencing	
similar	things.	
	
For	the	last	11	years	we	have	been	able	to	offer	LINK	free	to	teens	with	a	clergy	parent	in	our	CABC	
family.	Starting	in	2016	we	will	be	charging	a	small	amount	to	help	offset	some	of	the	costs	of	the	event.	
We	still	very	much	value	you	and	want	to	give	your	teens	an	amazing	weekend	away,	however	in	today’s	
financial	realities	and	ensuring	we	are	being	good	stewards	of	the	opportunities	God	gives	us,	it	is	time	
for	us	to	pass	on	a	portion	of	the	cost	to	you.	It	will	still	be	heavily	subsidized	by	the	CABC.	LINK	will	
continue	to	be	a	weekend	retreat	at	a	camp,	providing	all	meals,	accommodations,	leaders	and	
activities.	
Starting	in	2016	the	cost	for	LINK	will	be:	
$40	for	the	first	child	attending	LINK,	
$30	for	every	additional	child	attending	LINK.	
	
Please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions	about	this.	
Thank	you	so	much	for	understanding.	
We	encourage	you	to	invite	your	church	to	cover	the	cost	of	LINK	for	your	children.	
We	look	forward	to	our	continuing	partnership	and	ministry	together	in	Atlantic	Canada.	
	
In	Christ,	
	
	
	
Rev.	Renée	Embree	
CABC,	Director	of	Youth	&	Family	Ministries	
	


